A0th, Ootober 1947.

Daar Fﬁh,

Thanks for your letter sbout the proposed moetinz in fGeneva,
which counde like being useful. At the end of last month Dismond
It before me the sgendn of s two or thres day meeting in Washington,

where they hoped to thrnsh cut the whole thing in sbout six

aeselons, and where, of all necple, Sewell Mripht was to expound
the CDE system.



I think it is eplendid Af you have four pecple on the
continent who fully underatand the Eh groups. It scunds like gulte
a good do.

Yours sincerely,



